Feb 10, 2022
PTC Meeting
6:30-7:30 pm

Zoom Meeting

Time Topic Presenter
6:30- 6:40 pm Welcome Kassy Selby
(10 min) Review and approve Jan 13 meeting minutes

6:40 - 6:50 pm Treasurer's report Trista Carden
(10 min)

6:50 — 7:00 pm School report VICS Staff
(10 min)

7:00 —7:20 pm Carpool-Kids Kassy Selby
(20 min) Next year’s fundraising efforts

7:20-7:30 Open forum All

(10 min) participants
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Meeting Minutes

February 10th, 2022

Present: Kassy Selby, Thais Rodick, Trista Carden, LaDonya Dirkx, Brandon Pasak, Ashley
Hunt, Cammi Carriere, Jesse Payne, Mary Campos, Sandra Acosta, Mireye Deyong,
Ashley Young.

Thais motioned and Trista seconded to approve the January meeting minutes as presented.

Treasurer's Report ( By Trista Carden):
Balance: $24,758.30
ODS Balance: $3,001.74

School Report (By: Jesse Payne, Mary Campos and Sandra Acosta):
Mary will Share store rewards information through parent square.

Middle school negotiations are underway with support from a bank and everything
looks like a go!

Mask mandates are still in effect until the end of March then it will be up to the school
district.

Test to stay is the new option for in school exposure only and the student must have a
signed consent form on file.

Mr. Payne is resigning at the end of the year to move back home to California. Our
next administrator will be a full time position and they will start in June so Mr. Payne
can train them.

Discussion Items ( Kassy Selby and Thais Rodick):

Carpool-Kids is the app we are going to use to organize a school wide carpool. Kassy
has created step by step directions for downloading and setting up ride requests.
Booster seats can be kept in the front office during school for kids that will need
them for carpooling.



Fundraising ideas and needs for next year will be discussed at next months meeting.
Proposals will need to be e-mailed to PTC in April so that we may vote on them in
the May meeting.

PTC will need to be able to provide receipts for donations going forward.

Open Forum:
Kindergarten applications are now being accepted. Flyers will be going out this month.

March 9th at 3:30 and 6:00 there will be a virtual meeting where a PTC member can
discuss how new parents can join PTC.

Mr. Payne would like to meet with a committee this month to discuss kitchen bids so
that it may be presented at next month's meeting.

May 2nd-6th is teacher appreciation week but will be expanded to full staff
appreciation week.

Next PTC meeting is March 10th at 6:30pm via zoom.

Meeting adjourned 7:23pm
Respectfully submitted,
LaDonya Dirkx, PTC Secretary



